
Subject: Response to correspondence from Ms. ZoAnn-Morten re upcoming staf f report on water
runoff and associated environmental protection matter s.

Date: Thu, 14 Mar 2002 22:20:50 -0800
From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>

To: Nathalie Valdes <ValdesN@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Ms. ZoAnn Morten:

Subject: Your correspondence re the upcoming staff report on water runoff
and associated environmental protection matters.

Indeed I look forward to this report presently being prepared by staff. I
concur with you wholeheartedly that this is an extremely important matter. I
also want to use this opportunity again to congratulate you on the level of
your awareness and above all your dedication to protect our environment.

Please rest assured that I will do the very best I can to support any and
all initiatives to address your concerns as outlined in your correspondence
and in your previous address to Council. 

I trust that, if and when this matter comes before Council we will again
have the benefit of your input. You may wish to call the Clerk to find out
when this item will be on the Council agenda. 

Respectfully Yours,

Ernie Crist 
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